
Russell H. Conwell Middle Magnet School 
1849 East Clearfield Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19134 
215-400-7210 

 
June 8, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
It is June, so that means that Summer Break is almost here! Unfortunately, we had to end the 
school year in a way that was totally new to us all, but nevertheless, We Made It!!!!! 
 
I would like to thank each and every parent/guardian for your support throughout this school 
year.  Without your help and support we would not have been able to learn about notable 
Latinos/Latinas during Hispanic Heritage Month.  We would not have been able to be 
enlightened by our African American reports during the month of February, nor would we be 
able to visualize where Brian Roberson, our main character in our novel Hatchet lived and 
survived for nearly three months.  I appreciate all that you did to help make these memorable 
moments in our classroom this year! 
 
During the Summer Break, it is my hope that your child will continue to read, Read, READ!!! 
Reading will only help build comprehension and fluency skills that your child will need in the 
next school year.  Also, you may want to have them journal to help with writing skills.   
 
Finally, if you need to contact me regarding final grades or anything related to your child’s 
progress, you can email me at NFrazier@philasd.org.  I will be checking my email periodically 
throughout the summer months.     
 
Remember, “Education is the key to unlock the golden door of freedom” -George Washington 
Carver, which means that we can access many opportunities in life with a great education.   
 
HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER BREAK!!!! 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Ms. Nichol S. Frazier, M. Ed.  
6th Grade Advisor/Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

	
	


